
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 3rd July 2015 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Years 3 and 4 are joining together for their end of the year celebrations and will have a small party in the 

afternoon of Friday 17th July 2015.  This will involve the children having the choice of either ‘Guitar Hero’ 

or ‘WII Sports’ on the WII in the classrooms.  They can also change into their own clothes for the afternoon 

if they wish.  These must be appropriate for school and the children must come in normal school uniform in 

the morning.  The children do not need to bring any extra food or drink in other than their normal packed 

lunch if required. 

Also, on that day, both classes would like to share a DVD which is the Disney film, ‘Alexander and the 

Terrible, Horrible, No Good, Very Bad Day’.  It is rated PG for very mild bad language which we feel is 

appropriate for this age group, however if you do not wish your child to watch it, please indicate below and 

return by Wednesday 15th July. 

Thank you for your continued support throughout the year and we hope this will bring our year to an 

enjoyable end. 

If you have any queries, please contact a member of the year 3 or 4 team. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Burnham    Miss C Miller    Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 3 Class Teacher   Year 4 Class Teacher   Head Teacher 

 

Year 3 and 4 Year End Celebration-Friday 17th July 

Child’s Name: _______________________________________ Class: ____________________________________ 

     

I am happy for my child to be involved in all events on the day. 

I do not wish my child to watch the PG film ‘Alexander and the Terrible, Horrible, No Good, Very Bad 

Day’. 

 

Signed: ____________________________________ Parent/Carer 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 
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